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Mark retired in December 2017 after just over 36 years 
at Springwood High School having held various roles 
including Head of Sixth Form, Deputy and Associate 
Head. His expertise is in staff recruitment and teacher 
training and he worked until 2023 as a part time 
programme manager for The Cambridge Partnership a 
SCITT based in Peterborough. Mark has long-standing 
affiliations with local sports clubs most notably West 
Norfolk Rugby Club where he has been Captain, 
Secretary and President. He is currently the Immediate 
Past President of Norfolk RUFC and Chair of his 
village cricket club. 
 


